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            COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA


COUNTY OF HENRICO
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

              
Arthur D. Petrini

      DIRECTOR

                        (804)501-4517
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO:


Department of Planning & Zoning

ATTN:

Keven Wilhite
FROM:

Department of Public Utilities, Jarad Morton
SUBJECT:

Landscape Plan Review

PROJECT NAME:
Freeman High School Softball Lighting
DATE:

May 21, 2007

The following comments are made in reference to your memorandum of May 3, 2007.

1. Show the existing irrigation meter located adjacent to the ball field.  
2. There is a note on the plan that states, “See Irrigation plan for waterline extension.”  Please provide clarification of this note.  Will the water main located in Jesse Senior Drive be extended or is the extension happening to the private waterline located after the irrigation meter.  


If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Utilities at 501-4511 for any necessary clarifications.
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